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         BIGFORK             
GUN CLUB

The Monthly Newsletter of the Bigfork Gun Club



Please check out our New Calendar! on BIGFORKGUNCLUB.COM



Northern Rockies
SectionalChampionship

The championship was a great success . 1ST, 2ND & 3RD
place in Production Division were taken by Bigfork Gun

Club Members!



Thanks to all the volunteers that made it possible!
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300 yd Range is Open!!
The 300 yd range is open for use. 

More benches and gun racks coming soon. We recived a
substantial donation from a member! Thank you for your

contribution!

Thank you to the volunteer(s) for setting up the target backer
boards and gong. We appreciate the help.

300 yd Range 
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Bigfork Gun Club members get 5% off

Make sure to show your membership card to receive discount.



Spectators are welcome, everyone must wear eye and ear
protection at all times.  




The MGM event will be held alongside the Steel Challenge
Match.




The 100yd and 200 yd rifle range along with the pistol bay will
remain open for members during the event. 

Machine Guns Montana
Machine Gun event
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A portable toilet has been
placed near the
competition pistol bays.
This should make it easier
on people so they don't
have to walk so far. Any
members and guests are
free to use.

This particular unit is
brand new. Please try to
prevent damage as a
replacement will most
likely not be new.

Portable Toilet
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Maintenance list

Painting the club house.
Staining the shotgun
house
Mowing the grounds.
Weed eating 
Taking trash from
ranges,bathrooms and
clubhouse to the dump
Cutting and stacking fire
wood for winter
Metal barrels need to be
taken to pacific steel
Fix the fascia on
clubhouse
Etc

We need volunteers to help with
maintenance items such as
listed below. 

The range was closed

for most of August due

to fire restrictions. We

have not received

much response for

volunteers but we

expect now that the

range is open, more

people will reach out!

Maintenance 



We need your help maintaining the
range

Volunteer maintenance times are
Mondays 5:30pm-dusk & Tuesdays 9:00am-11:00am




Volunteers please contact!

davidsingleton86@gmail.com





Pistol Bay





The pistol bay has been partially
dug out to try and stop skip outs.



An excavator and an experienced
volunteer operator are needed to

finish the job. 



If you would like to volunteer 
contact a board member. We will

rent an excavator. 



Please ensure your bullets are
hitting the back stop not the

ground, set targets accordingly
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